
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/24/2013 9:30:52 AM 
To: lm3@cpuc.ca.gov (lm3@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Request for meeting 

Loreen 

I'd like to meet with you for about 30 minutes at your convenience over the next couple weeks 
to talk with you about new survey work that PG&E is doing along gas transmission rights of 
way throughout our service territory. Your office may get customer calls, and we'd like to 
provide some background information that may be helpful, and also establish points of contact 
should you need them. 

Let me know what might work. Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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